King Edwin Primary School

Head Teacher Mr Callaghan-Wetton Fourth Avenue, Edwinstowe, Notts, NG21 9NS Tel: (01623) 822111 Fax: (01623) 825707

E Mail: office@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk Website: www.kingedwin.notts.sch.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,

This year's Harvest Festival is fast approaching, and we would be delighted to share our Harvest plans with you all. Our Harvest celebrations at St. Mary's Church will take place on **Wednesday 1st of October 2025.**

We would like to welcome parents to come and join us in celebrating our Harvest Services. The details are as follows:

- For our Year 1, 2 and 3 children the Harvest celebration will proceed at 9:30-10:15am.
- For our year 4, 5 and 6 children the Harvest celebration will proceed at 10:30am-11:15am.
- The Foundation Stage 1 children will be visiting The Nightingale Care Home on Wednesday 8th October to sing Harvest songs.
- The Foundation Stage 2 children would like to invite their grown-ups to a Harvest Showcase inside the foundation unit on **Thursday 2**nd **of October at 2:45pm**

The KS1 and KS2 children will be taking any/all food donations collected at KEPS to

St. Mary's Church on Wednesday 1st of October and we will be most grateful of any donations that our KEPS families may like to make. **Please bring this into school week commencing Monday 29th September.** We thank you for any support that you may be able to provide to our community.

Thank you for your continued support and co-operation.

Mrs. Jackson (RE lead)





















